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Bruce WHITE attended the inaugural meeting of South East Veteran Tennis in 1990.  

Little did he know that such would be his enthusiasm and stamina that for the next 18 years, he 

would miss playing in only one monthly event (on that occasion he was away playing in the Alice 

Springs Masters Games). 

Nor that throughout those 14 years he would be President. His popular practice of telling 2 jokes at 

every event has resulted in a collection of 336 jokes! 

During this time, the organisation had a name change to South East Tennis Seniors, to attract more 

members in the 35-45 Year age group. 

At Sunday’s 2008 AGM, Bruce declined nomination for a further term in office after having served 

the club for 14 years as its leader and Tut AGNEW was elected as President. Tut then made a 

surprise Life Member presentation to Bruce WHITE for his tireless input into the club. This was 

immediately followed by the awarding of a Life Member badge to Fay WHITE for her years in an 

equal partnership as well as supporting role. 
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